

Fri 3/15/2019 11:03 AM

Tom H. Bartell

FW: C-3

To Tammy Hodgman

Cc Amanda L. Lessard



IMG_20190314_0001.pdf 424 KB

Thomas Bartell

Executive Director

Windham Maine Economic Development Corporation

8 School Road

Windham, Maine 04062 Voice: (207) 892-1936 Fax: (207) 892-1916

thbartell@WindhamMaine.us www.WindhamMaineEDC.com www.WindhamMarketplace.com www.WindhamMaineRetail.com

From: holly Tubbs <watersystemswindham@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 4:33 PM

To: Amanda L. Lessard <allessard@windhammaine.us>; Tom H. Bartell <thbartell@windhammaine.us>; Donald H. Gerrish

<dhgerrish@windhammaine.us>

Subject: C-3

Hi Amanda, Tom & Don

Please forward to whomever.

I'm sorry to be unloading this all on you but I don't know who else to send it to.

I've attached part of the real estate listing for the property in Westbrook. Unfortunately this was the property referred to by a planning board member at the meeting in 2016 when they recommended Construction Services as a conditional use in C-3. Something like- we don't want to look like that place with all the trucks and stuff right next to the road, you have to listen to the audio to hear it though. I will add that I have brought this up in one of my "speeches" to point out that it is in Westbrook and Windham does not have a Highway Services zone.

I don't even know what else to say at this point.

Thanks

Holly Tubbs

_